
 St Clement & St James 

CE Primary School   

 

This week… 

 

This week, Year 6 enjoyed a day of sports activities 

at Kensington Leisure Centre – they had a great 

day and were impeccable ambassadors for the 

school. In other sports news … a belated 

congratulations to the children who took part in 

the Wallball tournament at Westway just before 

Christmas. Our team won! We have a beautiful 

trophy with our school name engraved on it – we 

get to keep it until the next competition. The Year 

5 boys’ football league has started this term, and 

our team’s next match is on Tuesday – good luck 

boys. 

 

This has been a very busy half term; we look 

forward to sharing your children’s achievements 

with you next week at parent/teacher 

consultations. If you haven’t yet booked an 

appointment, please contact the office. We also 

look forward to seeing parents at our first two 

class assemblies of the term, on Monday and 

Wednesday next week. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 Newsletter - Friday 2 February 2018 

Sue Hussey 

Headteacher 

   

 CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Congratulations to the following children 

who demonstrated excellent behaviour or 

learning this week: 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 
 

 

  

Nursery 

 

Reception 

 

Year 1 

 

Year 2 

 

Year 3 

 

Year 4 

 

Year 5 

 

Year 6 

Charlie 

Esther 

Zach 

Arsela 

Lucia 

Oliver 

Glorianne 

Alima 

Remy 

Yad 

Alicia 

Shyon 

Marley 

Andre 

Brian 

Jemie 

 

 

  

  
   House of the Week 

with the most points awarded for  

demonstrating the school’s 6 core  

values: 

 

Penzance & Princedale 

 

Play Centre Star 

 

Alwynne (Y2) 

 

In It To Win It Winner 

 

Tom (Y2) 

Top Table 

These children have shown good  

manners at lunchtime 

 

Attendance to date: 95.9 % 

This is slowly increasing but is still 

below our target to meet  

national average. 

Promise me you'll always remember: You're brav-

er than you believe, and stronger than you seem, 

and smarter than you think.  

 

Christopher Robin to Winnie the Pooh (by A.A. 

Milne). They may not be real people, but there is 

great wisdom in stories! 

 

This week, we were reminded in assembly on 

Monday of Rosa Parks’ bravery in standing up for 

what is right, even though it was costly. 

KS1 

Rec   Zach 

Year 1  Alex 

Year 2  Shivank 

   



The newsletter is always available on the school website:  www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary 
 

 

w/c 5 February - parent-teacher 

consultations 
 

Monday 5 February - Year 5 class 

assembly, 9:05am 
 

Wednesday 7 February  - Year 2 class assembly, 

9:05am 
 

w/c 12 February - half term 
 

Monday 19 February - first day back for children – 

NO inset 
 

w/c 26 February - Book Week 
 

Wed 7 March - Year 1 class assembly, 9:05am 
 

w/c 12 March  - Science Week 
 

Monday 12 March - Year 4 class assembly, 9:05am 
 

Monday 19 March - Reception class assembly, 9:05am 
 

Thursday 15 March - KS2 Eucharist service at St James 

church,10:10am 
 

Wednesday 21 March - Year 6 class assembly, 9:05am 
 

Wednesday 28 March - Young Shakespeare Company 

performance of The Tempest for all KS2 classes 
 

Thursday 29 March - Easter service 9:30am, St James 

church (Year 3 class presentation) 
 

Thursday 29 March - last day of term 
 

Monday 16 April - first day back after the holidays 

COMPASSION ~ CREATIVITY ~ FORGIVENESS ~ THANKFULNESS ~ FRIENDSHIP ~ EXCELLENCE 

 

Spotted looking  

smart this week… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jayreen (Y3) 

Year 5 parents 
 

You can now make  

payments for the Wick 

Court Farm trip on the 

School Gateway App. 

Written commitment and 

first payment is expected 

Well done to the Wallball team… They won the tournament! 

http://www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk

